
 
 

 

Maths 
Homework Booklet 

Year 7c Autumn 
 
Title Hand in date Score 

achieved 
Place value   
Decimals: Money - 1   
Decimals: Money - 2   
Money: Using a calculator - 1   
Money: Using a calculator - 2   
   
Mixed A   
Mixed B   
Mixed C   
Mixed D   
Mixed E   
Mixed F   
Mixed G   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Name   

Form   

Teacher   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Mixed A 
 

 

1. What number is two less than nine 
hundred and one? 

  

11. Divide ninety by three. 

 

 

 

2. Multiply fifteen by ten. 

  

12. 7 x 10 = 82 -  ? 

 

 

 

3. What is one thousand minus one 
hundred and ten? 

  

13. Subtract twenty-one from one 
hundred. 

 

 

4. What is three hundred and twenty-
six to the nearest ten. 

  

14. Add together thirteen, forty-seven 
and twenty-one. 

 

 

5. What temperature is 10 degrees 
less than 6 degrees Celsius? 

  

15. What must be added to eighty-three 
to make one hundred? 

 

 

6. Write down the next two numbers. 

 3 ,  6 ,  9 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs nineteen pence. 
How much will three oranges cost? 

 

 

7. What is one-fifth of twenty-five? 

 

  

17. How many hours are there in two 
days? 

 

 

8. What is two and a half added to 
four and a half? 

  

18. What is the total of 132 and 239? 

 

 

9. Multiply eight by four. 

 

  

19. Add together eight and seven, then 
multiply the result by four. 

 

 

10. What is three times three added 
to four times four? 

  

20. How many five pence pieces are 
there in sixty-five pence? 

 

  



 
 
Mixed B 

 

1. What number is three less than five 
hundred and one? 

  

11. Divide 120 by 3. 

 

 

 

2. Multiply twenty two by ten. 

  

12. 7 x 6 = 30 +  ? 

 

 

 

3. What is one thousand minus two 
hundred and one? 

  

13. Subtract thirty-two from sixty-five. 

 

 

 

4. Write two hundred and thirteen to 
the nearest ten. 

  

14. Add together thirteen, thirty-four 
and twenty-one. 

 

 

5. What temperature is 6 degrees less 
than 4 degrees Celsius? 

  

15. What must be added to eighty-three 
to make one hundred? 

 

 

6. Write down the next two numbers. 

     22 ,  27 ,  32 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs sixteen pence. 
How much will four oranges cost? 

 

 

7. What is one-third of twenty-four? 

 

  

17. How many hours are there in one 
and a half days? 

 

 

8. What is one and a half added to 
three and a half? 

  

18. What is the total of 112 and 169? 

 

 

9. Multiply six by three. 

 

  

19. Add together six and nine, then 
multiply the result by four. 

 

 

10. What is three times four added to 
six times two? 

  

20. How many ten pence pieces are 
there in one pound and sixty pence? 

 

 

 

  



 
Mixed C 

 

1. What number is six less than three 
hundred and one? 

  

11. Divide 120 by 4. 

 

 

 

2. Multiply thirty five by ten. 

  

12. 9 x 6 = 30 + ? 

 

 

 

3. What is one thousand minus one 
hundred and one? 

  

13. Subtract twenty-four from sixty-five. 

 

 

4. Write two hundred and fifty six to 
the nearest ten. 

  

14. Add together 14 ,  23 and 32. 

 

 

5. What temperature is 6 degrees less 
than 2 degrees Celsius? 

  

15. What must be added to seventy-six 
to make one hundred? 

 

 

6. Write down the next two numbers. 

     2 ,  3 ,  5 ,  8 ,  12 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs fifteen pence. 
How much will three oranges cost? 

 

 

7. What is one-fifth of thirty-five? 

 

  

17. How many days are in the month of 
June? 

 

 

8. What is one and a quarter added to 
three and a quarter? 

  

18. What is the total of 126 and 155? 

 

 

9. What is the product of 6 and 8? 

 

  

19. Find the sum of six and three, then 
multiply the result by five. 

 

 

10. What is three times two added to 
six times five? 

  

20. How many ten pence pieces are 
there in two pounds and forty pence? 

 

 

 

 



 
 
Mixed D 

 

1. What number is three less than five 
hundred and one? 

  

11. Divide 150 by 3. 

 

 

 

2. Multiply nineteen by ten. 

  

12.  7 x 5 = 80 - ? 

 

 

 

3. What is one thousand subtract three 
hundred and fifty? 

  

13. Subtract seventy-eight from one 
hundred. 

 

 

4. What is one hundred and fifty-two to 
the nearest ten. 

  

14. Add together fifteen, twenty-six and 
forty-five. 

 

 

5. What temperature is 5 degrees less 
than 4 degrees Celsius? 

  

15. What must be added to thirty-seven 
to make one hundred? 

 

 

6. Write down the next two numbers. 

    31 ,  26 ,  21 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs sixteen pence. 
How much will three oranges cost? 

 

 

7. What is one-quarter of twenty? 

 

  

17. How many minutes are there in two 
hours? 

 

 

8. What is two and a half added to nine 
and a half? 

  

18. What is the total of 162 and 253? 

 

 

9. Multiply six by four. 

 

  

19. Add together three and four, then 
multiply the result by six. 

 

 

10. What is five times three added to 
two times four? 

  

20. How many five pence pieces are 
there in one pound and ten pence? 

 

  



 
Mixed E 

 

1. What number is three less than six 
hundred and two. 

  

11. Divide 180 by 6. 

 

 

 

2. Divide six hundred and eighty by ten. 

  

12.             x 6 = 60 - 36 

 

 

 

3. What is one thousand minus four 
hundred and one? 

  

13. Subtract thirty-four from seventy-
one. 

 

 

4. Write three hundred and eighty-six 
to the nearest ten. 

  

14. Add together eleven, seventeen and 
twenty-nine. 

 

 

5. What temperature is 6 degrees more 
than -2 degrees Celsius? 

  

15. What must be added to fifty-six to 
make one hundred? 

 

 

6. Write down the next two numbers. 

    42 ,  45 ,  48 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs 23p.  

How much will four oranges cost? 

 

 

7. What is one-sixth of forty-two? 

 

  

17. How many days are there in three 
weeks? 

 

3.4 

8. What is one and a quarter added to 
two and three-quarters? 

 3.12 

18. What is the total of 164 and 93? 

 

 

9. Multiply nine by three. 

 

  

19. Add together six and eight, then 
multiply the result by three. 

 

 

10. What is five times four added to six 
times three? 

  

20. How many five pence pieces are 
there in sixty pence? 

 

  

  



 
 
Mixed F 

 

1.          402 - 3 

  

11.      180 ÷  6. 

 

 

 

2. 178 x 10 = 

  

12. 5 x 6   =   90 ÷ ________ 

 

 

 

3.          1000 - 301 

  

13.        79 - 26 

 

 

4.          Write 217 to the nearest 10. 

  

14.        21 + 19 + 26. 

 

 

5.         What temperature is 10 degrees 
less than 6 degrees Celsius? 

  

15.     What must be added to 36 to 
make 100? 

 

 

6.   Write down the next two numbers. 

           101 ,  95 ,  89 ,  83 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

16. One orange costs nineteen pence. 
How much will three oranges cost? 

 

 

7.       What is  
1
7
 of  49? 

 

  

17. How many days are in the months of 
March and April altogether? 

 

 

8. What is     1  
1
4

   + 2  
1
4

 

  

18. What is 146 + 65? 

 

 

9.          6 x 9 

 

  

19. Find the total of 6 + 9, then multiply 
the result by 3. 

 

 

10.    What is 3 x 6 added to 7 x 5? 

  

20. How many 5p pieces are there in  

£ 1.55? 

 

  



 
Mixed G 

 

1. What is one thousand minus five 
hundred and one? 

  

11.  Divide 280 by 4. 

 

 

 

2. What temperature is 10 degrees less 
than 6 degrees Celsius? 

  

12. 6 x 4 = 39 -  ? 

 

 

 

3. Write down the next two numbers. 

           11 ,  18 ,  25 ,  32 ,  ... ,  ... 

  

13. Subtract 19 from 74. 

 

 

4. What is one-sixth of fifty-four? 

 

  

14. What must be added to 43 to make 
one hundred? 

 

 

5. What is 3 x 5 added to 8 x 6 ? 

  

15. One orange costs 23p. How much 
will three oranges cost? 

 

 

6. What are the next two numbers? 

          -15 ,  -11 ,  -7 , ... ,  ... 

  

16.             + 15 = 240 ÷ 4 

 

 

7. Two factors of 20 add up to 9.  What 
are they? 

  

17. ( 8 x 7 ) - ( 4 x 3 ) =  

 

 

 

8. Multiply 1.05 by 100. 

 

  

18. What is 48 divided by 8? 

 

 

 

9. Which is the biggest number? 

   1.23    0.31    1.03    0.303   1.13   

  

19. What number is half-way between 
six and thirty-two? 

 

 
10. Four sweets cost 36p altogether. 
How much do seven sweets cost? 

  

20. The coordinates of a square are; 

    (5,2),  (8,2),  (8,5) and (?,?) 

 

 

   


